Sav-A-Life

Family Hope Center

Is a non-denominational Christian ministry dedicated to meeting the physical, emotional, and spiritual needs of women experiencing a crisis pregnancy by sharing the love of Jesus Christ and offering the following services:

FREE pregnancy tests

Confidential peer counseling

Maternity & Baby items through our **Earn While You Learn** curriculum

Adoption referrals through Lifeline Children's Services

Abortion and Sexual Abuse Recovery peer counseling & Bible study

Choosing the Best abstinence curriculum





The mission of Sav-A-Life is to be a positive force in our community, reaching people with the love of Christ and bringing people to value the sanctity of human life.

Sharing Jesus to Save Lives



1835 East 3 Notch St Ste. D PO Box 487 Andalusia, AL 36420

(334) 222-0644



Change 4 Life

Baby Bottle Drive

The Purpose

As a non-profit ministry, Sav-A-Life depends on monthly donations to provide families in our community with the best information and care we can give. One of the ways in which we do this is through our Baby Bottle Drives, hosted by surrounding churches. Every cent counts, which is why we'd like to offer you the opportunity to help your church spread awareness about Sav-A-Life's services through a simple fundraiser. Would you be willing??







How is it done?

- You determine when and for how long you'd like to host the drive. We find that one month is a logical period of time.
- 2. Begin advertising at least two weeks in advance of the actual start date for the bottle drive. Target families with young children or maybe even mens' Sunday school classes!
- 3. Contact the Center (222-0644) to discuss further details. A staff member will provide you with the bottles and any other information you may require.
- 4. Have bottles highly visible in your church and encourage families and

- individuals to pick up a bottle.
- 5. While bottles are out, continue encouraging participants to prayerfully fill each bottle. Use your bulletin announcements section or encourage from the pulpit.
- Begin advertising the due date for all bottles to be returned – FILLED! One to two weeks before the due date is a good time to begin announcing.
- 7. Collect bottles on due date, but allow one week for late bottles. Contact your representative to set up a time for her to pick them up, or you may bring them to the Center.